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264 BEA‘{:_ON_ STREET
BOSTON, MASS,
CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

12 October 196l

Dr. Ancel Keys

Laboratory of Physiological Hyglene
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis 1l, Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

I have just written to Lew
Dexter congratulating him on his
plan for the Symposium on the
evaluatlon of the results of cardio-
vascular surgery.

Also, thank you very much for
the copy of your letter to him.

Sincerely yours,
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